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Elizabeth Torres <eltorres@washingtonglobal.org> Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 12:36 PM

To: 2019-2020 Students <2019-2020students@washingtonglobal.org>

Dear Global Community:

Thank you all for being so flexible during our distance learning program as students and teachers transition to virtual learning! Please

remember that you can always reach out to Mr. Brocato (mbrocato@washingtonglobal.org) or Ms. Gray (Igray@washingtonglobal.org)
if you need any assistance during this time. We have also developed a program with DNS, our tech service, for a weekly help session
(please see the attached flyer). Feel free to join that session for additional help with Google Classroom.

This week, we will be distributing food care packages again on Friday between 12 and 2pm. Please let me know if you would like to
sign up for a package. We look forward to seeing you!

Thank you,
Liz

Elizabeth Torres, Ed.D.

Chief Executive Officer/ Co-founder
Washington Global PCS

(202) 796-2415
eltorres@washingtonglobal.org
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